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Meat Animal Cash Receipts 

 

Ohio cattle and calves cash receipts totaled $907.8 million in 2023, up 4 percent from 2022, according to Ben Torrance, 

State Statistician, USDA NASS, Ohio Field Office. Cattle and calf marketings totaled 571.4 million pounds, down 15 

percent from 2022. 

 

Ohio hog cash receipts totaled $919.2 million in 2023, down 12 percent from 2022. All hog and pig marketings totaled 1.43 

billion pounds in 2023, down 3 percent from the previous year.  

 

Nationally, cash receipts from marketings of cattle and calves increased 17 percent, from $86.3 billion in 2022 to $101 

billion in 2023. All cattle and calf marketings totaled 58.8 billion pounds in 2023, down 5 percent from 2022. 

 

Nationally, cash receipts from hogs and pigs totaled $27.2 billion during 2023, down 11 percent from 2022.  

Marketings totaled 43.9 billion pounds in 2023, up 4 percent from 2022. 

 

 

Livestock Marketings and Receipts – Ohio: 2022 and 2023 

Item 2022 2023 Change 

 1,000 pounds 1,000 pounds Percent 

Marketings  
Cattle and calves  ........................................................  
Hogs and pigs .............................................................  
 
 

 
670,200 

1,479,487 
 
 

 
571,400 

1,429,569 
 
 

 
-15 
-3 

 
 

 1,000 dollars 1,000 dollars  

Cash receipts  
Cattle and calves  ........................................................  
Hogs and pigs .............................................................  

 
873,996 

1,045,997 

 
907,780 
919,213 

 
4 

-12 


